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Enclosed is the Modernizing Today issue for November 2000.  This issue provides
you with an insightful look at our past, present and future.  In addition, there are
several featured articles including -

� Information on the Federal Human Resources Data Network (HRDN)

� An Interview with Bill Smith of NARFE, and

� Information on the new Benefits Offices Resource Center and the Fall Festival
of Training

If you should have any questions or comments regarding this bulletin or on the
Modernization effort, please email us at: askrsm@opm.gov or fax us at 202-606-
0548.  If you wish to see previous issues of the bulletin or read more about the
Modernization effort, you can visit our web site at www.opm.gov/retire/modern.

And if you should have any questions about this or any other payroll office letter,
please call us at 202-606-0606, or send an email to finance@opm.gov. 

     Robert A. Yuran, Chief
     Financial Policy Staff
     Retirement and Insurance Service
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